
 
 
 

 
 
 

January 19, 2023 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Kimberly Griffin 
 Dean, College of Education 

FROM: Elizabeth Beise  
Associate Provost for Academic Planning and Programs 

 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Rename the Master of Education in "Measurement, Statistics and 

Evaluation" to "Quantitative Methodology: Measurement and Statistics" (PCC 
Log No. 22008) 

 
The proposal to rename the Master of Education in “Measurement, Statistics and 

Evaluation” to “Quantitative Methodology: Measurement and Statistics” has been 
administratively approved. A copy of the approved proposal is attached. For more information 
about this program title change, please see the following proposal: 

 
22005 EDUC HDQM Rename the Master of Science in "Measurement, Statistics and 

Evaluation" to "Quantitative Methodology: Measurement and Statistics" 
 
The title change is effective Spring 2023. The Graduate Catalog entry for the program 

will be updated by the Graduate School.  Please ensure that the change is reflected in all other 
relevant descriptive materials. 

 
EJB/mdc 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Piotr Swistak, Chair, Senate PCC Committee 
 Barbara Gill, Office of Enrollment Management 

Willie Brown, University Senate 
Huifang Pan, Division of Information Technology 
Pam Phillips, Institutional Research, Planning & Assessment 
Lae’l Hughes-Watkins, University Archives 
Linda Yokoi, Office of the Registrar 
Jason Farman, Graduate School 
Megan Peercy, College of Education 
Laura Stapleton, Department of Human Development and Quantitative Methodology
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